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~. QJA1]3J~<-,~/1 Mr. Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director 
for Boiling Water Reactors 

Division of Reactor Licensing 
u. S. Atomic Energy Commis.sion 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

Subject: Inspection and Structural Capability 
of the Dresden Units 2 and 3 Tori 

Dear.Mr. Boyd: 

In a letter to you dated March 24, 1972 we 
indicated that an inspection of the piping supports and 
baffles in the Dresden Unit 3 torus was scheduled for 
January 1973. This information was erroneous.· 

The ·inspection of the Dresden Unit 3 torus will 
take place during the first refueling outage for Dresden 
Unit 3. At the present time, this outage is scheduled to 
'occur in the fall of 1973. .. 

Should you require any additional information, 
please let me know. 

Very .truly yours, 

~~d~ 
Wayne L. Stiede 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
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